
 
 

Secretary’s Shout Out 

September 2019 

Presentation Dinner 

This take place on October the 5th at The Belfry with guest speaker Geoff Miller. If you have not done so 

already, please get your booking form back to David Beck as soon as possible. I know the current weather is 

suggesting that October is a long way off, but we need these back by next Friday please!! you can download 

the order form from the website. 

 

League General Meeting 

The meeting formerly known as the AGM will take place on Novemeber 21st at Bicester and North Oxford 

Cricket Club, starting at 7.30pm. Formal notices will be sent out in due course. Any proposals from clubs for 

changes to the playing rules or constitution need to be submitted to the committee (with the relevant 

support) by the end of September in order to be considered at the meeting. Based on feedback from the 

forums, the committee will be proposing one or two changes for the meeting to consider and these will be 

detailed on the official notices. 

 

Applying/Withdrawing teams for 2020 

On the last Shout Out we asked clubs to let us know if they were planning to change the number of teams they 

wanted to enter into the Cherwell League. Thus far, I have only had notice from one club. Last year we were 

forced by circumstances outside of outr control to change the fixtures at a very late stage and we would like to 

avoid this for 2020 in everyone's interests. If you are considering making a change for 2020, can you please 

advise us as soon as possible and give a good indication of the likelihood of it happening. Of course we want to 

encourage as many teams to be playing as possible, but we would like to only have to do the fixtures once this 

year. 

 

Meeting Minutes 

It was pointed out to us at the forums that the minutes for the Management meetings were a bit behind and 

this has now been rectified. Going forward, we will also post the Secretary's Shout Outs in the same place. 

These are a bit more direct in terms of what we need clubs to know, so please encourage any and all at your 

club, and particularly team captains, to go on the web site and have a look. You don't need to log in to see 

them. 

 

 

 

 


